CH2M HILL

6410 5th Street

Suite 2-A

Key West, FL 33040-5835
I [ Tel 305.294.1645
I ' Fax 305.294.4913

Date: November 4, 2011

Jay Gewin

City of Key West
3140 Flagler Ave
Key West, FL. 33040

Subject:  Headworks Modifications at the WWTP
(Project Number SE 0903)
Reference: Request for Time Extension Recommendation

Dear: Jay,

CH2M HILL has reviewed the contractors request for a 30 day time extension for the
Headworks Modifications project. We feel the request for additional time is justifiable
based on the items mentioned in their November 3, 2011 letter. As stated, this extension is at
no cost to the City.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Andrew H. Srrf’yth, P.E.

Key West Office Manager
CH2M HILL

C: Carl Easton/CH2M HILL
Charlie Smith/City Key West
File



